
 
 

SPECIAL MEETING OF THE HIGHWAYS COMMITTEE 
 

Date Thursday 4 March 2010  
Time 11.30am 
Venue Committee Room 1B, County Hall, Durham 

 
 

Business 
 
 

Part A 
 

1. Declarations of Interest, if any 
 
2. Minutes of the Meeting held on 12 February 2010  
 
3. C10A Front Street, Consett – Proposed Introduction of Loading Bay - 

Report of Corporate Director, Regeneration and Economic 
Development (copy attached) 

 
4. Unclassified West Street, Blackhall Colliery – Proposed Traffic Calming 

Scheme - Report of Corporate Director, Regeneration and Economic 
Development (copy attached) 

 
5. C128 Pelaw Avenue, Stanley – Proposed Traffic Management 

Measures - Report of Corporate Director, Regeneration and Economic 
Development (copy attached)  

 
6. Waldridge Road - Chester Moor Link Road, Proposed installation of a 

Bus Shelter adjacent to Aberwick Drive - Report of Corporate Director, 
Regeneration and Economic Development (copy attached) 

 
7. Such other business as, in the opinion of the Chair of the meeting, is of 

sufficient urgency to warrant consideration. 
 
8. Any resolution relating to the exclusion of the public during the 

discussion of items containing exempt information. 
 

Part B 
 Items during which it is considered the meeting will not be open to 

the public (consideration of exempt or confidential information) 
 

 
 
 



9. Such other business as, in the opinion of the Chair of the meeting, is of 
sufficient urgency to warrant consideration. 

 
Colette Longbottom 

Head of Legal and Democratic Services 
County Hall 
Durham 
 
24 February 2010 
 
TO: Members of the Highways Committee 
 

Councillors: Arthur, A Bainbridge, Burn, Foster, Hancock, Hugill, Magee, D 
Marshall, Maslin, Morgan, Naylor, J Robinson, Shiell, Stradling, T Taylor, L 
Thomson, Todd, Tomlinson, Woods, Wright and R Young   

 
Contact:  Delyth Roberts  Tel: 01388 824261 
E mail:  delyth.roberts@durham.gov.uk 
 
All members of the Council are entitled to attend the meeting; however, those present who are 
not members of the Committee are not entitled to vote, nor may they speak without the Chair’s 
permission.  
 


